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SABBATH SCHOOL 
Greeter                                                                    Richard Fleenor 
Song Service   
Superintendent                                                              Mission Spotlight 
Lesson Study          “From the Stormy Sea to the Clouds of Heaven”       Lesson 8 

          

  

 
DIVINE WORSHIP 

Prelude                                                                               David Hartwick 
Call to Worship                                                        Congregation Stands                 
To the Throne              As We Come to You in Prayer                      #671 
Our Supplication                                                      Dennis Hartwick 
Tithes & Offerings           Combined Youth Ministries            Linda Meek 
Children’s Story                                                                  
Song of Praise                             “He Lives”                                     #251            
Praise and Prayer                                                                      Joe Meek  
Special Music                                                                         
Scripture                                                                           Philippians 4:13 
Message                    “Dr. Ben Carson at Loma Linda”  
Our Final Desire               “I’d Rather Have Jesus”                           #327 
Prayer of Commitment                                                   Dennis Hartwick 
Postlude                                                                             David Hartwick 
 

Pastor Rodney Osborne                                                                 Cell: 540-449-9020 
E-mail: rodneyosbornejr1@gmail.com                            

Bourbon Church Website: https://bourbonmo.adventistchurch.org/  
Bourbon Church Facebook page: Facebook@BourbonSDAchurch 
 
Sunset Today 5:52 PM                                            Next Friday 5:59 PM 

 

A Special Welcome to all our guests and friends. 
 

We welcome you this morning to our church!  If you are looking for a church home in 
this area, we would like to invite you to make Bourbon your church family. 

 
Please Take Note: 
 
It has been decided that the rotation of members who clean the church will change 
to once a month starting in March. One  general cleaning during the month will be 
fine with spot cleaning and checking the remainder of the month.  The Joe Meek 
family will continue to clean through the month of March.  
 
Speaker next week: Linda Meek 
 
March 7 will be a high day for Araina Markham. She will be baptized into the 
fellowship of the Bourbon Seventh-day Adventist Church. As a result, the monthly 
fellowship dinner will be delayed until that Sabbath. Please join her in the celebra-
tion of this day. 
 
******************************************************************** 
   
     This true incident from an English school teacher’s lips shows how a boy can be 
both high-minded and unselfish for the sake of another. 
     Jamie Pettigrew and Willie Hunter were the clever boys in Mr. Howatt’s school 
class, and used to “run neck and neck for the prizes.” Examination day came again, 
Jamie and Willie were left last in the field. Jamie missed question after question, 
which Willie answered and got the prize. 
     Says Mr. Howatt, “I went home with Jamie that night, and instead of being cast 
down at losing the prize he seemed rather to be glad. I couldn’t understand it. 
     “’Why, Jamie,’ I said, ‘you could have answered some of those questions. I know 
you could.’ 
     “’Of course I could!’ he said with a laugh. 
     “’Then why didn’t you?’ I asked. 
     “He wouldn’t answer for a while; but I kept pressing and pressing him till at last 
he turned round with such a strange, kind look in his bonnie brown eyes. 
     “’Look here’ he said; ‘how could I help it? There’s poor Willie—his mother died 
last week, and if it hadn’t been examination day, he wouldn’t have been at school. 
Do you think I was going to be so mean as to take a prize from a poor fellow who 
had just lost his mother?’” 
     Bravo, my lad! A good speech that; and second was a good place, if not the no-
blest of any, in all the school that day.—Sunday School Advocate, Signs of the 
Times, February 26, 1902. 


